
 

 
 
 
 
 
TO ALL ORGANIZERS OF 2011 AND 2012 CHAMPIONSHIPS 
TO ALL BUREAU MEMBERS 
 
 
Subject: FILA Logos and anthems for the FILA Championships 
 
 
Dear President and colleagues,  
 
Your Federation has had the privilege to be selected for the organization of an official FILA championship: 
world championship, continental championship, world cup and Olympic Games qualifying tournament. 
 
I would like to congratulate you for the tasks you have accepted and take this opportunity to point out an 
obligation that many organizers have neglected in the previous months: 
 
- For all types of world and continental championships, the FILA logo must appear on posters and medals and 
the project of these two items must be approved by FILA;  
 
- In the case of a continental championship, the logo of the Continental Council must appear and be approved 
by FILA;  
 
- The national anthems, the FILA anthem and the flags are available on the FILA website as shown hereunder 
and you are kindly requested to use them in their short version.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
I thank you for your collaboration. 
 
  
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Raphaël Martinetti 
 FILA President 
  
 Corsier-sur-Vevey, 15 July 2011/cr 
         
 


